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SIPA
To Whom It May Concern,

The Statewide Internet Portal Authority (SIPA) is pleased to announce 
that the decisions have been made as to who will be awarded the 2014 
Micro-Grant. SIPA received many applications from around the State of 
Colorado. These applications came from numerous different State 
Agencies, Counties, Municipalities and Special Districts. Each application 
was carefully reviewed by a team of professionals. The mission of SIPA 
is to assist Eligible Governmental Entities (EGEs) in increasing their 
adoption and usage of online services by placing more information, 
products, or services online. 

After careful review of all applications, SIPA is pleased to present the 
Colorado Department of Education/State Publications Library with a 
2014 SIPA Micro-Grant. SIPA will award you the requested $6,500.

Congratulations! This grant will greatly benefit the citizens of Colorado 
and your organization.  Thank you again for taking the necessary steps 
and time to complete the SIPA Micro-Grant application. 

We invite you to join us at the Grant Award Ceremony on March 31, 2015 
from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Ralph L. Carr Judicial Center in 
Denver, Colorado to accept your grant.  Checks will be distributed at the 
event.  This is in conjunction with SIPA’s 2015 User Conference.  Join us 
at this free conference to learn more about how governments across 
Colorado are using e-Government services.  

Please click here to register and reserve your spot for the grant 
reception and/or User Conference.  We look forward to seeing you on 
March 31.   To learn about the services SIPA has to offer to Colorado 
governments, please visit www.colorado.gov/sipa. Please contact me if 
you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Meghan Stinton
Communications & Customer Manager
meghan@cosipa.gov | 720.409.5636

http://www.tfaforms.com/363818

